
Sponsorship Levels
Diamond 
$150,000

Platinum 
$120,000

Gold 
$75,000+

Silver 
$40,000+

Bronze 
$25,000

Recognition of support in all SVIN Annual Meeting 
Promotional Materials      

Credits for A La Carte Sponsorships $50,000 $25,000 $15,000

Company logo listed on the SVIN Annual Meeting 
page hyperlinked to your company's website      

Listing in mobile app with 1 hyperlink to company 
profile      

Invitations to participate in the Top Supporter 
Roundtable Breakfast with SVIN leadership  4 3 2 1 1

1 mobile app push notification sent during Annual 
Meeting   

Complimentary Full Conference Badges (in addition 
to Exhibit Hall only badges)  

3 2 1

Pre- and post-show attendee list to include name, 
title, company, and mailing address. Lists will be 
sent two weeks prior to the event and two weeks 
following the event

  

Tables at the Fellows Course ($30,000 value 
a la carte)  2 1

Additional table at the Fellows Course at a 
discounted rate of $20,000.00 (a la carte option)   

One (1) meeting room during the SVIN Annual 
Meeting to be used as a technology suite or as 
needed (Tech suites will be assigned based on 
availability at time of purchase and sponsorship 
level. Only 7 tech suites available. $35,000 value 
a la carte.)

 

One (1) 30-minute Symposium (Time slots will be 
assigned based on availability at time of purchase 
and sponsorship level. Limited availability and are 
on a first-come, first-serve basis. Only 10 
symposia available. $40,000 value a la carte.)



November 16-18
Miami Beach, FL


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